October 26, 2010

City of Garden Grove 11222 Acacia Parkway Garden Grove, CA 92842

Dear Mayor Dalton and City Council Members:

Please accept this as a formal notice of my resignation from the position of Commissioner to the Garden Grove Housing Authority, effective one month from today. My last working day will be November 23, 2010.

After much consideration I have decided to accept another job offer. I feel it is time for a new challenge and this is a good opportunity to further my career goals.

My appointment as Commissioner to the Garden Grove Housing Authority has been a wonderful experience for me. I am privileged to have been part of such a professional team and will miss everyone dearly.

I appreciate both the professional and personal growth opportunities that have been provided to me during my service with the City Council of Garden Grove. I would like to thank Housing Authority Manager, Danny Huynh, and City Clerk, Kathy Bailor in particular for all their advice and support.

I wish everyone continued success in the future.

Sincerely,

Ella Nevarez

Garden Grove Housing Authority Commissioner

Approved for Agenda Listing

Matthew Fertal City Manager